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Principal A. E, Morgan, 
McGill University, 
Montreal,

Dear Mr. Principal:

I am deeply grateful to you for your hospitality 
of Saturday and for the opportunity you gave me of beginning 
a real acquaintance with you. I am anxious to continue our 
conversation and to exchange views and forecasts regarding 
educational policies and possibilities.

It was very brave of you and your daughters to re­
main with me through the drenching rain to witness the game. 
That I regard as a very marked evidence of a friendship for 
our university and myself that cannot be easily dampened.

By the way, in my excitement in getting away to
the game I lost the bill for the waterproof coat. All that 
I remember about it is that the price indicated upon it was 
five dollars and that the bill was supposed to go into my 
pocket. In all probability your secretary knows from whom 
the coat was purchased and will, therefore, be good enough to 
forward the enclosed five dollars to the vender.

I greatly admired the way in which the McGill team
fought its way to the end of the game on the terrible field.
I am sure you share my hope that when the team comes to London 
the field will be dry and the contest will be a fair exhibition 
of Canadian football. Mrs. Fox and I would be very glad to 
have you and Mrs. Morgan as our guests at that game. Will 
you not permit us to look forward to such an event?

With kind regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours

FiD
Enel. W. Sherwood Fox


